
Critical Meeting—Yonkers Waterfront 

WE NEED YOU THERE!

Tuesday, Sept. 23 • 8 p.m.
City Council Chambers • 80 S. Broadway, 4th Floor

The City Council is considering a vote 

Sept. 23 to approve, as final, developer 

SFC’s Draft Environmental Impact 

Statement for its waterfront proposal 

(River Park Center, Cacace Center, 

Palisades Point, and Larkin Plaza). 

Approving this document would 

end your opportunity to shape 

the future of your waterfront. 

Worse yet, the developer has virtually ignored 1,700 suggestions, 

comments and concerns of residents like you.

Stand with your neighbors at City Hall on Sept. 23. Send a message loud and  

clear to the City Council that voting to approve the DFEIS is premature 

and unacceptable.

STAY INFORMED • STAY INVOLVED
www.scenichudson.org/yonkers

Scenic Hudson  
simulation to  
illustrate proposed 
project’s scale and 
visual impacts.


